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14th December 2021 
 
 

To All Parents & Carers 
St Mary’s CE Junior Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I want to start by thanking you all for your support of St Mary’s Junior Academy over the last term. 
 
As you know, Ms Cranmer has been unwell for some time and we are very grateful to Mrs Hanger for 
her help in leading the school this term.  Whilst we hope that Ms Cranmer will be well enough to 
return to school next term, we are delighted that Mrs Hanger will continue her role as Interim 
Headteacher for the coming two terms. 
 
I wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Richard Cranmer 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
  


